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Supplement to 9/16/2019 
MPWMD Board Packet 

 
Attached are copies of letters received between August 10, 2019 and September 10, 2019. These 
letters are listed in the September 16, 2019 Board packet under Letters Received. 
 
 
 
 

Author Addressee Date Topic 

John Moore MPWMD  9/3/19 Pine Cone Editorial About Drinking Water 

John Moore MPWMD 8/23/19 Drinking Water Notification Levels Issued for 
PFOA and PFOS 

Ken Dursa MPWMD 8/19/19 Assistance for low income wastewater and water 
customers 

Michele Mark 
Levine 

MPWMD 8/7/19 Qualified for GFOA Certificate of Achievement 
for Excellence in Financial Reporting 
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